
 

 

5 February 2020 

Proposed Western Power Picton South Staged 132kV 
Conversion 

Invitation for public submissions 

Western Power has invited submissions on its proposed Picton South staged 132kV 
conversion.  A conversion refers to the upgrading of network assets to increase capacity.    

The proposed works involve preparation for the conversion of the network between Picton and 
Capel to 132kV.  Further information about the proposed conversion can be found in the 
Western Power Options Paper on the ERA website.  

As required under Chapter 9 of the Electricity Networks Access Code 2004, Western Power 
is required to inform the ERA about major augmentations to its covered network.  It must also 
consult any interested parties.   

Interested parties are invited to make submissions to Western Power regarding alternative 
options or opinions on the proposed augmentation.  Western Power will also be hosting two 
forums for stakeholders, on 17 February 2020 in Perth and 19 February 2020 in Bunbury.  
Further information can be found on the Western Power website.  

Western Power must consider the views and alternative options in the submissions it receives.  
Western Power will then submit a major augmentation proposal to the ERA for regulatory 
consideration. 

How to make a submission 

Submissions can be lodged through email or post directly to Western Power.  Further 
information is provided below. 

Post submissions to: 

Picton South transmission network reinforcement 
Grid Transformation 
Western Power 
GPO Box L921 
Perth WA 6842 
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https://www.erawa.com.au/electricity/electricity-access/western-power-network/western-power-network-augmentations/2020-western-power-picton-south-staged-132kv-conversion-regulatory-test-proposal-by-western-power
https://westernpower.com.au/community/consultation/
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Email submissions to: 

picton.south@westernpower.com.au, with the subject heading “Submission – Picton South 
transmission network reinforcement”. 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Emmanuel Miti 
Ph: 08 6557 7974 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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